JANUARY NEWSLETTER
BLUE KNIGHTS
Congratulations to our newest Blue Knights:  Andrew MacDonald, Sara Doak,

 Kristyn Taylor, Andrea Dinan and Kaitlyn Frost.  Well done.  Keep watching for our January Blue Knight activity!

HOLIDAY ART CONTEST

Congratulations to Hailee Cook who placed second in the District #16 Holiday Art contest, and to Valerie Briggs who placed third.  The girls received art supplies as prizes.  Well done, Ladies!

HOME AND SCHOOL MEETING

Dr. Losier Middle School Home & School Association will hold their next meeting on January 18, 2010 at 6:30 P. M.

HOME & SCHOOL GAS FUNDRAISER

Congratulations to the winners in the Home & School Gas Fundraiser:



$1000 – Peter Donovan



$  150 – Tanya Kingston



$  100 – Jean Bowie

The Home & School wishes to thank all students and parents for your support in this fundraiser.
HPV VACCINATION

All Grade 7 girls who will be receiving the second HPV vaccine are reminded that the clinic will be held at Dr. Losier Middle School the morning of January 28th.  Details to follow.
OLYMPICS

From February 12th to February 26th, the Olympics will be coming to Dr. Losier Middle School.  Various countries (homerooms) will participate in both academic and athletic competitions.  Catch the Olympic spirit!
LIBRARY NEWS

A number of new books have just arrived at our school library, by such authors as Melissa de la Cruz, Chris D’Lacey, Anthony Horowitz and Scott Westerfield, to name a few.  We are hoping to purchase the AR quizzes for these titles in the next couple of weeks. Watch for them!

A list of our selection of AR titles will be added to the Dr. Losier website in the near future.  It is hoped it will help in your choosing books in your level.  Keep checking the webpage for its availability.

Earlier in the school year, the Library purchased Ziploc bags for the students to keep their Library book in.  Each student was reminded to bring the bag back when they returned the book.  Unfortunately, this did not happen, in most cases.  Since the expense has been greater than first anticipated, it has become necessary to require each student to bring their own large Ziploc bag to carry their Library books in.  The damage caused to books in backpacks is great.  The use of these bags, protect the books to keep them in circulation longer.  With the increase in book prices and the decrease in budget amounts, we find this is necessary to keep our collection of books for a longer period of time.  Thank you for your help!

Remember it has been said:   “Reading is to the mind what exercise is to the body”.
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FOOD DRIVE

The Christmas Food Drive, organized by the Red Team, was a tremendous success.  The students collected over 300 food items and donated $70.00 dollars.  The Red Team would like to thank the parents and students for their support.  You helped to brighten the Christmas of many families on the Miramichi.

NEWS FROM THE GYM

In Physical Education classes, we have started the 2010 off with our badminton unit.  Grade 6 students will be introduced to the game, while the grade 7 and 8 students will hone skills and work on game strategies.  Students are reminded to bring two pairs of PE clothes for the week to leave at school.  This will ensure they will never be without the proper clothes.  Dr. Losier’s Athletic Department currently has four basketball teams playing in both local and provincial leagues.  They are all off to fine starts and are representing Dr. Losier very well.  A note toward the future – volleyball will be starting in mid to late February after our JV basketball teams finish up.

VOLLEYBALL NEWS

The Middle School Volleyball season is coming up.  In order to keep the Volleyball program going, we will need some volunteers to help out with coaching duties.  For more information, please contact Ms. Vye or Mr. Mullin at 778-6077.
MARITIME IDOL

We are very excited to have four of our students competing in Maritime Idol.  We wish all the best to Sheri Chambers, Kandace Harris, Annalise Matchett-Churchill, and Sabina Mills.  Be sure to vote for your favourite singer at Maritimeidol.com.  Good luck, Ladies!   
DATES TO REMEMBER

WEDNESDAY, JANURY 20
- PSSC TRAINING –District Office






  6:30 P. M. – 7:30 P. M.

THURSDAY, JANURARY 28
- HPV VACCINATION

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 5 &

- J. V. GIRLS BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 6
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 11
- DANCE – 6:15 P. M. – 8:15 P. M.

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 13 &
- NORTH SHORE BOYS’ BASKETBALL
SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 14



CHAMPIONSHIP
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 16

- SCHOOL HERITAGE FAIR
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 17
- CUTE AWARDS






  (Creative Use of Technology in Education)






  James M. Hill Theatre – 7:00 P. M.
MARCH 1 – MARCH 5

- MARCH BREAK
FRIDAY, APRIL 2


- GOOD FRIDAY
MONDAY, APRIL 5


- EASTER MONDAY
FRIDAY, MAY 7


- SUBJECT COUNCIL DAY





  No School for Students

MONDAY, MAY 24


- VICTORIA DAY
FRIDAY, JUNE 18


- LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS
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